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Queen’s Hill Primary and Nursery School
Headteacher: Mrs Penny Sheppard
Kestrel Avenue, Queen’s Hills, Costessey, Norfolk, NR8 5FT
Tel: 01603 746857  Fax: 01603 594730

e-mail: head@queenshill.norfolk.sch.uk


Wednesday 5th May 2021

Dear Parents/carers,
We are very excited about our upcoming trip to Gressenhall Farm and Workhouse for the ‘Once Upon a Time’ themed day. 
Due to current Norfolk County Council guidelines Gressenhall have amended their risk assessment and we will now be visiting in two groups, across two separate days. Your child will be visiting on Thursday 17th June 2021. 

If you would like to volunteer to help on the trip please email your child’s class teacher and we will be in contact with you. Helpers would need to be available from 8:45am until 2:45pm.

Miss Compton (Blue butterflies)- mcompton4vr3@nsix.org.uk
Miss Smart (Red butterflies)- jsmart3kr2@nsix.org.uk
Miss Butcher (Green butterflies)- mbutcher3grp@nsix.org.uk
Yours sincerely,

Miss Compton

EYFS Phase Leader
[image: image2.jpg]




[image: image2.jpg]